
 
 

 

                                                                                                                                        

NOTICE OF REVISED DATE 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING, 2020 
 

The Annual General Meeting of Town & Country Mutual will now be held: 

 

TUESDAY, MAY 26, 2020 at 2 PM. 

 

This will be a virtual meeting. In order to register and receive details on how to 

participate as a voting member, please email info@town-country-ins.ca 

 

The 2019 Financial Statements are available on our web site: www.town-country-ins.ca 

 

If there are any questions or concerns, please contact: 

 

Rob Pearson FCIP, President 

79 Caradoc Street, Strathroy ON N7G 2M5 

(519) 246-1132, fax (519) 246-1115 

rpearson@town-country-ins.ca 

 

 

April 23, 2020 
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